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Alyson M. Geary, Deputy Director, CPS, is a highly respected educator who has 

been both an assistant principal and principal at Hopkinton High School in 

Massachusetts. Prior to joining the NEASC staff in 2013, Alyson served as a 

member of the Commission on Public Secondary Schools, chairing several 

visiting teams for decennial accreditation visits. She received her BA from 

Brigham Young University, and her EdM in School Leadership from Harvard. 


